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The Parish Council continues to meet
monthly – albeit through virtual
meetings. Our latest meeting was held
on Thursday 4th August.

As with previous meetings, all members
of the public are welcome. Agendas will
be displayed on noticeboards and on
the website and Facebook page. If you
would like to attend, please email the
Parish Clerk (Sharon Ellis) prior to the
meeting for a link and password –
langarbarnstoneclerk@gmail.com.

The latest newsletter is full of
advertisements from companies in and
around Langar and Barnstone. We have
invited them to place a free advert in this
month’s letter, to offer some much
needed help to local businesses where
possible.

Hopefully, you will come across some
new companies that you’ve not heard of
before and consider utilising whatever
service/product they offer. The number
of brilliant enterprises which exist in and
around the Parish is simply fantastic, so
we are naturally keen to help in whatever
way we can, in order for this to continue
in the future!
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TEAROOM SERVING BREAKFAST
& OTHER HOT LUNCHES

VEGETARIAN & GLUTEN FREE
OPTIONS

Wild Meadow and woodland walks
up to 45 acres

Wildflower plant and seed sales

Cards and gifts

Children's play area

Dogs allowed on a lead

Free Admission

Call 01949 869705
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